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By Secretarial Letter dated February 23, 2016, the Commission approved the change of
the name on GDF Suez Retail Energy Solutions, LLC d/b/a Think Energy’s natural gas supplier
license to ENGIE Retail, LLC d/b/a Think Energy (ENGIE”). In addition to approving the
requested name change, ENGIE was directed to provide a notice to its customers informing them
of the name change no later than thirty (30) days from the date of the Secretarial Letter, and to
file a copy of the notice to customers no later than sixty (60) days from the date of the Secretarial

Letter.

At this time ENGIE has not yet commenced providing natural gas supplier services to
customers in Pennsylvania. There are no current customers to whom notice of the name change
can be sent. Under these circumstances, ENGIE respectfully requests that the Commission
waive the customer notice requirement included in the Secretarial Letter of February 23,

2016.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact the undersigned if you

have any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

S

John F. Povilaitis

cc: Marissa Boyle, Bureau of Technical Utility Services
Jake McAlpine, Bureau of Technical Utility Services

Jeff McCracken, Bureau of Technical Utility Services

Doris Reynolds, Assistant Secretary



